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   Wednesday 5th March, 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our current topic in Year 1 is ‘Down on the Farm.’ As part of this, I am excited to let 
you know that Year 1 will be visiting The Small Breeds Farm Park in Kington on 
Friday 21st March. 
 
We will be travelling by minibus, leaving school straight after registration, and will be 
back at school in time for the end of the day. Please ensure children arrive promptly 
so that we can make the most of our time at the farm park.  
 
Please send children to school in their forest school clothes. Children should wear 
suitable footwear for the weather – old trainers or wellies would be best. Please also 
send your child with a coat incase the weather isn’t on our side. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch, snack and a drink in a rucksack. If you 
order a school dinner for this day, your child’s packed lunch will be provided by 
MiQuill.  
 
The cost of the trip is £9.50 per child. This can be paid via ParentPay. In doing this, 
you give your consent for your child to attend the trip. Please ensure that consent 
has been given by Monday 17th March. 

 
We are looking forward to a wonderful day out together. If you have any questions 
about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Ms Wilson  
Year 1 Class Teacher 


